Metropolitan Domestic Water Improvement District Board of Directors Meeting

June 12, 2017

Proposed Adjustments to Rates and Fees

Synopsis

The Board of Directors is requested to consider the proposed 0% adjustment in rates and fees for fiscal year 2018. Since the proposed adjustment is not an increase in rates, a hearing was not required this year.

Background

At its March 21, 2017 meeting, the Finance Oversight Committee voted 5-0 to recommend the Board of Directors approve a 0% adjustment to the rate structure. The Board of Directors held a study session meeting on March 27, 2017 to review and discuss the proposed adjustment to rates.

A public Information Meeting was held on Wednesday, June 7, 2017 to give the public information regarding revenue stability as well as provide an opportunity for customers to ask questions about their water district in an informal setting

Staff Recommendation

It is recommended that the Board approve a 0% adjustment in rates and fees for fiscal year 2018.

Suggested Motion

I move to approve a 0% adjustment in rates and fees for fiscal year 2018.

Respectfully submitted,

Joseph Olsen, P.E. General Manager